
 

 

 
To,                                                                                                                             23.10.2024 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Compliance Monitoring Cell, 
24th Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001 
 
Sub: Intimation for 2nd Annual Gajraula Plant Visit 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your Company will be organizing 2nd Annual Gajraula plant 
visit for our shareholders on November 22, 2024. This aims to enhance transparency and 
provide our valued shareholders with insights into our operations and growth prospects. 

Interested shareholders may express their interest by submitting the registration form available 
on the below mentioned link –   
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6t5heQfmi0GdEKQPyRKpiJfWTRqZ3F
JIoTxbBu67dSRUMDlIQ0pDMTNSUVZDMUNVVFVNNjQzTUs1MS4u  

Due to logistical limitations, the number of shareholders we can accommodate per batch is 
restricted. In order to ensure safety and quality of the visit experience, the size of each group 
will be capped at a manageable number. The final list of participants will be selected at the 
Company's discretion, based on a set of criteria including but not limited to registration date, 
shareholding size, and safety protocols. We reserve the right to make the final decision regarding 
the allocation of slots. 

We appreciate our shareholder’s continued support and look forward to engaging with them 
during this event. 

 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For RACL Geartech Limited 
 
 
 
Neha Bahal 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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